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Keith Ethridge 
181 Larkin St 
Cornelia, GA 30531 
 

Subject:  Underground Utility Damage Policy 
 
 
Georgia requires that excavators, utility operators, and individuals, including 
homeowners, notify  Georgia 811 Website  or call “811” 3 days before digging to get 
utilities marked. 

 

Please be advised that The City of Cornelia will hold you liable for any utility repair and 
downtime costs, being the result of negligence of the excavation company. This will result 
in a $1000 fine along with the cost of materials and labor needed to repair the utility 
damage.  

 
 
Sincerely, 
Keith Ethridge  
Utilities Director of The City of Cornelia 

 

https://www.georgia811.com/
https://www.georgia811.com/
http://www.washington811.com/

